HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator

908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org

April 22, 2025

Dear Holland Families:

Welcome back! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable spring break. As we return to school and embark on the final marking period, I would like to highlight important events on the horizon.

- Attendance Matters! Every day of learning counts, especially as we begin wrapping up curriculum and preparing for end-of-year assessments.
- NJSLA Testing for Students in Grades 3-8
- **Spring Events and Celebrations:** are coming up! Be on the lookout for communication from your child's teacher, coach, advisor, PTO Room Parents, and district personnel.
- Lost and Found: With the changing weather, our lost and found is overflowing! Please remind your child to check for any missing items. They are on tables outside of the cafeteria.
- **Teacher Appreciation Week**: We celebrate our wonderful teaching staff beginning May 5th. There is no greater acknowledgement than a handwritten note and/or picture from students to their teacher. I encourage our families to have their child thank their teachers with a homemade card or note.
- Sunscreen, Sunscreen: Please be sure your child has sunscreen on prior to coming to school. Recess and brain breaks take place outside and the sun's rays are getting stronger as the days go by.

Thank you, all, for your partnership. We truly enjoy having you all a part of our school family.

Be Well,

Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator